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Sojitz Provides Aid to Areas Affected by the Noto Peninsula Earthquake 

 

 

Sojitz Corporation has committed to donate JPY 10 million in aid to support relief 

efforts in areas affected by the earthquake that struck the Noto Peninsula in 

Ishikawa Prefecture on January 1, 2024. The donation will be made via the non-

profit humanitarian aid organization, Japan Platform (JPF). 

 

Our deepest sympathies go out to the victims of the earthquake, and we pray the 

affected areas make a swift recovery. 

 

 

[For questions, contact:] 

Sojitz Corporation     Public Relations Dept.    +81－3－6871－3404 

 


